
Marijuana Curbside and Window Pickup FAQ 

Question Answer 

When does the allowance of curbside and 

window pickup end? 

What does “permanent” mean? 

Would these emergency regulations be 

permanent after COVID-19?  

Why are you making them permanent? 

 

We understand this can be confusing. When the 

board passed its emergency regulations, it 

permitted curbside and window pickup to 

extend through the earlier of the end of the 

Governor’s suspension order or 120 days, the 

length of time emergency regulations can be 

effective. That 120 day deadline is March 23, 

2021. If the public health emergency extends 

beyond March 23, 2021, the board would need 

permanent regulations to permit curbside and 

window pickup beyond that date. While those 

regulations are “permanent,” curbside and 

window pickup is not because a sunset date is 

built into the regulations. That is, once the 

public health emergency ends, curbside and 

window pickup ends. For now, know that 

curbside and window pickup is permitted 

through December 15, 2020. What happens 

after that date will be dependent on the action 

of the Governor or Legislature.  

 

 

 


